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Promenade, Suite 31010
1230 Peachtree Street, N.E.
Atlanta, Georgia 30309-3592

Main: 404 815-3500 SMITH, GAMBRELL & RUSSELL, LLP

www.serlaw.com Attorneys at Law

John F. Weeks 1V

Direct Dial: (404) 815-3746

Direct Fax: (404) 685-7046

Email: jweeks@sgriaw.com Au gust 9, 2021

Via Federal Express & Emuail

Roy Q. Luckett, Esq.

Acting Assistant General Counsel

Complaints Examination & Legal Administration
Federal Elections Commission

1050 First Street, NE

Washington, DC 20463

cela@fec.gov

Re:  Request for Extension of Time — MUR No. 7914
Dear Mr. Luckett:

This law firm represents Taurus Holdings, Inc. Please accept this letter as a request for
a 30-day extension of the deadline for Taurus Holdings, Inc. to demonstrate in writing as to
why no action should be taken in the above-referenced matter. The requested extension is
necessary so that Taurus Holdings, Inc. will have sufficient time in which to thoroughly
analyze, investigate, and thercafter properly respond to the allegations contained in the

complaint.

Taurus Holdings, Inc. received the Federal Election Commission’s July 27, 2021 letter
alerting it to MUR 7914 on August 2, 2021. As such, Taurus Holdings, Inc.’s current 15-day
deadline in which to respond is August 17, 2021. A 30-day extension to and including
September 17, 2021, will not needlessly delay this process or prejudice any other party.

Thank you. Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned with any questions.

Sincerely,

SMITH, GAMBRELL & RUSSELL, LLP

John F. Weeks [V
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